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Pawnee City Council Meets
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City Council conducted interviews with finalists for two
city positions Monday night.

Following the interviews the Council voted to hire Matt Kuhlmann of Table Rock
to serve as the Zoning Administrator / Floodplains Manager at a salary of $400
per month.

The Council offered the City Foreman position to Spencer Cumley of Pawnee
City who has served as Interim City Foreman for several months

The Council and Cumley did not come to an agreement on a wage for the position
and will meet in special session Thursday evening at 7 to discuss the wage for the
position.

In other business the Council approved on first reading an amendment to a City
Ordinance that would allow ATV's to be driven on City Streets.

Mitch and Kenzie Turnbull, owners of the Blazin Bull met with the Council
asking for something to be done to deter business owners and employees from
parking on “G” Street which cuts down on customer parking. A couple of
Council members said they would visit with businesses in the area to see if the
employees would voluntarily park somewhere else.

A contract to have the Southeast Nebraska Development District serve as
administrator for the grant for the new fire hall was approved.
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